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The SIU investigates 
police-involved 
incidents of death, 
serious injury, and 
sexual assault.

SIU investigations will 
lead to a criminal 
charge against a police 
officer, if there are 
reasonable and 
probable grounds 
to do so.

The OCPC oversees 
policing services. 
It is mainly an 
adjudicative body.
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If no charges are laid, 
the SIU Director 
provides a written 
report of the results of 
the investigation to 
the Attorney General.

The OCPC hears appeals 
from police disciplinary 
decisions, and conducts 
investigations into the 
conduct of police 
officers, police chiefs, 
and police services 
board members.

DISCIPLINES
If the complaint is 
substantiated, the Chief 
may hold a disciplinary 
hearing.

SCREENS
The OIRPD screens the 
complaint. If the 
complaint is screened 
out, the matter is 
closed. If the complaint 
is screened in, the 
OIPRD, the police 
service in question or 
another police service 
will investigate it.

LISTENS
The OIPRD receives 
and manages public 
complaints about police 
in Ontario.


